BOURNE VALLEY RIDING CLUB



(Affiliated to the British Horse Society)



SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER

Dear Members,

This is a rather short letter to enable me to send out the schedules for our Combined Training and Riding Club Horse Competition, and let you know of the Club Afternoon and the latest schooling sessions with Shena.

COMBINED TRAINING AND RIDING CLUB COMPETITION - SUN. 4TH OCTOBER.

This very popular competition is being held once again at Bluebell Farm by kind permission of Sue and Rod Bennett. Liz White is very kindly organising the competition and if anyone has some time to spare either the day before or on the day and are willing to help please contact Liz on 0672-810559.

CLUB AFTERNOON - SAT. 26TH SEPTEMBER.

The Club Evening has now become a Club Afternoon having been rained off twice, lets hope we can make it third time lucky. I have enclosed another schedule, so please come along and attempt some show jumping or a dressage test with our experts to help you.

INSTRUCTION

Lindsay Hills has organised three sessions with Shena at Bluebell Farm, these are:-

SHOW JUMPING - 12TH SEPTEMBER GENERAL - 20TH SEPTEMBER GENERAL - 3RD OCTOBER

ALL SESSIONS WILL START AT 2.00PM ARE FOR APPROX 1.5 HRS, COST IS £10.00 BASED ON 4-6 PEOPLE PER SESSION.

Please complete the reply slip and return to Lindsay, any queries contact Lindsay on 0264 772388

Sorry this is so brief, hopefully I'll have more news and views next month.

Finally, GOOD LUCK to our Dressage Team who are going to Malvern on Sunday 13th September for the Riding Club Championships.

•